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RE: 

REPORT OF THE LEGISLA~IVE SERVICE COMMlTTEE 

July 11, 19/3 

Budget and staff of the Legislative Service Bureau 

The Legislative Service Committee makes the following 
recommendations to the Legislative Council regarding the budget 
and staff of the Legislative Service Bureau. 

1. That Robert Egge be employed by the Legislative Service 
Bureau as an Attorney I at a starting salary as recom­
mended by the Director. 

2 • 

3. 

4. 

5. 

6. 

Th~t the proposed salary allocations to ~taff members 
be approved as mailed. , 

That the saiary of the director be set at $25,000 for 
the fiscal year 1973-74. 

That the budget allocations be approved as mailed to the 
director. · 

That the director seek applications for the replace­
ment of Mr. John Dwyer as an attorney for the staff 
of the Legislative Service Bureau. 

That the director is authorized to hire part-time 
help during the. interim to help during peak periods 
of business and to help with studies at salaries 
within the rates specified in the classification 
plan for applicable positions. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Senator· James Briles, Ch_airman 
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